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“Be thankful for what you have; you’ll end 

up having more. If you concentrate on 

what you don’t have, you will never, ever 

have enough.” —Oprah Winfrey 
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The Season to be Thankful - 

In November, as the weather turns cold and we bundle up with 

family and loved ones, it is easy to look back and consider 

those who have meant something in the past year. In this spirit 

of reflection and thanks, we wanted to take a minute to 

acknowledge those for whom we are grateful. 

• For those skilled, compassionate professionals who are 

part of the care team charged with helping our Shawn with 

his journey through cancer. We wouldn’t be the same 

without him, and for them, we are grateful. 

• For our employees, partners, and providers, those who pull 

together and do the heavy lifting to get the job done often 

under time-sensitive deadlines, but always above 

expectations; for them we are grateful. 

• For you all, our customers, who have trusted us and rely on 

us to support your personal and business goals through 

technology; for all of you we are grateful. 

 IVSComm  

 Your Tools of Business, Simplified 

  1020 E Michigan Ave, Suite J 

  Saline MI 48176      734-369-9800 
 
Service Requests: https://www.ivscomm.com/service-request-1 

On Social Media? Leave us a review! 

Yelp: https://www.yelp.com/biz/ivscomm-saline-2 

Twitter: @IVSComm         Instagram: IVSComm 

 Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/IVSComm/  
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